
From: jeff shaller  
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 9:13 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 <Ward1@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: permit change on asbury street  
  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
i do not appreciate even  mere mention on a parking permit change on asbury. this permit was obtained 
from home owners.  thia permit area is the will of the people. there are no businesses that need parking 
for "shopping"  if the council would inforce the parking requirements under the u.b.c. rules, there would 
not be a problem. 
thank you 
jeff shaller 
1541 carroll Ave, St Paul, MN 55104 
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